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Hello all! 

We had a wonderful year in 2022, our busiest year yet!  It was our first year in ministry full time, and God provided every 

step of the way!  We started out this year at  Hilltop Baptist with Pastor Seawell. Next, we had a missions Sunday at Eastside 

Baptist with Pastor Troy Carter.   

We had a call from a good friend, Pastor Brian Andrews, who has been in 

need of having a baptistry installed at his church in St. Charles, MO. We 

went up there, and with the assistance of some men in the church, we        

installed the baptistry and remodeled the platform as well. Thank you for 

the opportunity to help out, and for taking care of us while we were 

there!   

We came home for a week to be at our home church for our very first Youth Conference, then went 

back up to Missouri for another 32 days! We had a missions Sunday at Lighthouse Baptist with     

Pastor Lee Thompson, Missions Conference at Arnold Baptist with Pastor Blaine Graham, a last  mi-

nute meeting at Pleasant Ridge Baptist with Pastor Nolan Wynn, a last     

minute meeting at Souls Harbor Baptist with Pastor Nathaniel Kealer, sing live and present RMMO 

on KJAB radio, a presentation and singing at Harvest Baptist with Pastor Randal Perkey, and a 

camp meeting at Highway Missionary Baptist with Pastor Robert Randolph. Thank you to all of the 

Pastors and churches for having us in and for taking care of us. We enjoyed all of the services and 

getting to know more brothers and sisters along the way! 

We have been praying for a motor home we can pull the tent trailer with and that will sleep 6 people. After this big trip, we 

have realized as we are going to be doing these tent meetings, and staying at least 1-2 weeks at a time, this is a great need. 

We have the things ready for the tent meetings but nothing to pull it with! Our first scheduled meeting is in June at Beach 

Park, Illinois and the furthest one is at a church plant in Anchorage, Alaska! We have four booked so far this year, and we 

know God is able to provide!  We have looked at some used ones for $30,000 to $40,000. We are not going into debt, but  

rather trusting God to provide exactly what we need. Please pray for the tent meetings. 1. We will be able to obtain the    

permits and a place to set up. 2. Protection while traveling and while ministering. 3. The Holy Spirit will move, convict sinners 

to salvation and constrain the saints to serve Him! Lastly, help us pray that our family will be taken on for support to help 

while we’re out on the trips to help these church plants to grow. We look forward to what God has ahead for our family. God 

has been so good to our family, and we praise Him for all that He’s done! 

 

 

 

 

“”Pray ye therefore the Lord of the harvest, that he will send forth labourers into his harvest.”    Matthew 9:38  

 
 

Contact: 678-206-8532   Email:  TheBrownFamily.RMMO@gmail.com 


